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Important Dates and Messages: 

 

 Parents Evening will be on Wednesday 21st 
March. Appointments will be 10 minutes long. 
You are welcome to book an appointment at 
different time if you wish to discuss something 
further. More information and times are to follow.  

 World Book Day will be on Thursday 1st March. 
We ask for your child to come dressed as one of 
their favourite book characters if possible!  

 Next week we will be learning all about the role 
of a police officer. If you have any unwanted role-
play police helmets please let us know!  

 Do you have any old mobile phones or landline 
telephones that you would be willing to donate to 
us? We would like to use them for some of our 
continuous provision activities, please let us know 
if you do!  

 Please ensure that your child’s book bag is sent in 
on Monday each week. We write in 
Communication Books over the course of the 
week so are unable to write in them if we receive 
them late. Thank you. 

 
 

 

 

  This week we have been… 

 All Day children: Learning about 
doctors as part of our ‘People Who 
Help Us’ topic.  

 AM/PM children: Learning about 
firefighters as part of our ‘People 
Who Help Us’ topic.  
We have linked these themes to our 
role play areas too! 
 

 Practising counting and using the 
words more, fewer and the same. 

 
 Painting firefighters, doctors and 

nurses! 
 

 Using metal detectors to search for 
metal items. 
 

 Writing messages to our friends on 
Post-It notes! 
 

 Scrunching up tissue paper and 
sticking it onto spotty paper. 
 

 

 

Birthdays: 

Happy 4th Birthday to Myah 
and Marnie. 

 


